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Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 16th December 

Year 3 Christmas Concert (9.15am) 

 

Monday 16th December  

Year 4 Christmas Concert (2.30pm) 

 

Tuesday  17th December  

Year 5 Christmas Concert (9.15am) 

 

Tuesday  17th December  

Year 6 Christmas Concert (2.30 pm) 

 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas Party Day  

 

Friday 20th December 

School finishes for Christmas holidays at 

2.15pm   

Message from Miss Mirza 

Let me start by congratulating everyone in 
Nursery, Reception, Year One and  Year Two on 
their exceptional Christmas Performances this 
week. I would like to thank all the pupils and 
staff for their effort to put these performances 
on. Also, a huge thank you to the parents, 

carers and families for their support!  

 

In recent weeks, our sporting prowess has 
continued to grow, children have worked hard 

in various competitions. From football to 
gymnastics, everyone should be exceptionally 
proud for what they have achieved. A special 
thanks to Mr. Mac and Mr. Catlow for working 

and leading on sport across school.  

 

We still have an exciting week ahead next with, 
with Christmas Concerts for KS2, our annual 

Christmas Party Day and some carol singing in 
the community.  

 

Miss Mirza  
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Pupil Premium and Free School 
Meals 

 

If you think your child might be eligible 
for pupil premium and have not 

already registered, please click the link 
below. The holiday vouchers can only 

be issued to children who are 
registered.  

 

CLICK HERE 

So Far This Year  

1st— Dolphins 96.8% 

2nd — Stars 96.3% 

3rd— Robots 95.7% 

Leave in Term Time 

Please remember that school are unable to 
authorise holidays or any other leave during 
term time.  The law requires children to be at 

school as much as possible. Please try to 
ensure that any visits abroad are made 

during the school holidays, being absent from 
school during term time may result in 

Lancashire County Council issuing fines or 
initiating prosecutions.  

Deepdale in the News! 
 

 Have you seen the article about the Fantastic Book 
Awards that Year Six are taking part in? Click the link 

below and have a read. Well done to Mrs Woodward and 
Year Six—you all spoke to well when the press office 

came to visit.  
CLICK HERE 

This Week 

1st— Kingfishers 99.3% 

2nd — Dolphins 98.1% 

3rd— Stars 97.5% 

Apply for a School Place 

Do you have a children due to start Reception next September? Click the link 
below to apply for a school place.  

The deadline for Primary School (Reception) is 15th January 2024 

Click Here 

https://my.apps.lancashire.gov.uk/w/webpage/request?form=apply_for_free_school_meals_and_pupil_premium
https://news.lancashire.gov.uk/news/preston-pupils-speak-of-their-love-of-reading-thanks-to-popular-book-awards
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/





